
Dear Sir/Madam

I consider the threat of the Super Trawler with plans to operate in Australian
waters is substantial enough to warrant an immediate and permanent resolution
that it NEVER be allowed to put its nets out to sea within our marine
environment, rather than waiting to see what happens after the 2 year
suspension now in place. The suspension is a disgrace.

Whatever research is done during the suspension period will not in my mind
change the fact that this trawler 'rapes' the sea of its natural resources,
Australians will see no benefit from this, instead future generations will suffer
because of depleted fish stocks and the extreme disruption to the natural marine
environment by removing enormous numbers of marine mammals affecting the
biology and throwing the marine life-cycle out of whack. 

Please put an urgent stop to any plans for the Super Trawler operating in
Australian waters altogether. This should have been resolved by now, rather than
being put on suspension, I'm appalled that we would even consider letting the
trawler into our waters.

My form with contact details is attached.

Sincerely, Karin Olsen




